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[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome! Longford Park Primary School invites you to our annual summer fair, taking place on June 22nd from 10 am until 2pm. There will be lots of fun activities for the young ones to get involved with and also car boot sales, raffles and many more surprises on the day. There will be plenty of hot and cold food to keep you going and refreshing beverages to wash it down with. Please come along, bring family and friends and join us in this fun day for all! Hope to see you there!


If you would like to set up a stall for any reason it will cost just £5. Please email ‘summerfair15@gmail.com’ with your enquires or ring the school or even drop in and have a word.  

June 22nd     10am – 2pm

Longford Park’s Annual Summer Fair
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